
Registration Fees for Electric and Hybrid Vehicles; Senate Sub. for HB 2214

Senate  Sub.  for  HB  2214 adds  passenger  vehicle  registration  categories  and 
establishes fees for those categories: $100 for all-electric vehicles and $50 for motor vehicles 
that are electric hybrid or plug-in electric hybrid vehicles. The new fees will be effective on and 
after January 1, 2020.
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